
 
 

 

 

 

 

HCCC sponsored Missoula’s Children’s Theatre in June 2025. Local 
children in Grades 1-12 attended their Theatre Workshop all 
week, then presented two shows of an original version of “Snow 
White and the Seven Dwarfs” at Logan High School on Saturday 
June 14. 

You can find a recording of that show HERE! 

 

 

 
 

https://ivpmedia.sellfy.store/p/2025-hocking-co-childrens-chorus-presents-snow-white/

